
Dan Morrow
Capping the site and putting a fence around it is not a real solution. A bad bandaid at best. The site
must be fully excavated per the Alternative S-5. This is the only realistic environmental fix and
would allow Port Angeles to have a waterfront area it has been denied for close to 30 years. It's time
to do it right! 
Respectfully, 
Dan Morrow


